
WEB UPDATE – UPDATION OF ALLOTTEES’ RECORDS

(18MAY21)

Dear Allottees,

1. Please refer to web update dated 07 May 21.

2. You are requested to update your personal records and mail in
directly to directorgeneral@afnhb.org as per the following format by
22 May 21:-

Name and
Rank*

Registration
No

Email Mobile
Number

Landline
Number

Address

( Note * - Retired Defence Personnel are to mention (Retd) alongwith
last rank served in service)

3. Your confirmatory mail is important to help us serve you better. For
further queries, allottees may contact GM (Admin) on 9311518006.

4. It is reiterated that AFNHB is committed to deliver DUs as per
complete satisfaction of the allottees. Cooperation of all allottees for
smooth and fair conduct of draw will be highly appreciated.


